
CITY OF MOOSE JAW 
ANSWER TO ENQUIRY 

 

 
DATE:  August 9, 2019                            File No. 400-3 

 

TO:  City Council 

 

FROM:  Department of Planning and Development Services 

 

SUBJECT: Answer to Enquiry #11 of 2019 – Update – 1511 Hastings Street 

              

 

At the regular meeting of City Council held on July 22, 2019, Councillor Luhning submitted 

the following written enquiry: 

 

“Can we please have a formal update on the status of this property for Council's 

benefit and the neighboring properties, as per emails received by City Council?” 

 

City Administration is aware of concerns at the above noted property. The public release 

of information regarding the details and specifics of any property are governed by the 

provisions of The Freedom of Information and Protection of Privacy Act. The goal of 

Administration whenever concerns are raised is to work with property owners to achieve 

bylaw compliance. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

APPROVAL 

 

Written by:  Michelle Sanson, Director of Planning and Development Services 

Reviewed by: Tracy Wittke, Assistant City Clerk  

Approved by:    Jim Puffalt, City Manager 

 
 


